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Dec  11     Life Education  (11-13 Dec) 
         13     Hearing & Vision Testing  
         13     Leigh School Prizegiving – 12.30pm 
      Reports go home 
         14     End of Term 4 
 
 
Tena koutou, 
 
Well, here we are at the end of another year and 
the final newsletter for the year. As we get ready 
for our prizegiving tomorrow, I start to reflect on 
the year’s activities and all that has been 
achieved. 
 
We had our ‘thank you’ morning tea this morning 
and I guess it’s a feature of this time of year, that 
we didn’t have many attend as everyone has 
other commitments, because they’re busy 
people. (Note to self: Make it earlier next year!) 
But part of what I did say this morning is that we 
wouldn’t be able to achieve as much as we have 
without your help. The ways in which you support 
the school are extensive and the staff and I are so 
appreciative of that help and support. Thank you. 
 
All the staff wish you a very happy Christmas with 
your families and a safe holiday and we look 
forward to seeing you again in the New Year. 
 
Mere kirihimete. 
 
Julie 
 
 

 
Don’t forget to visit our Leigh School facebook 
page for information and photos of past and 

upcoming events. 
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LEIGH SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 
Hauraki Road, RD 5, Warkworth 

Phone:  (09) 4226 031 
Email:  office@leigh.school.nz  

www.leigh.school.nz 
www.facebook.com/LeighSchool 

Dates to Remember 
Upcoming events  :   

Dec 14 :  School Finishes for 2018 
@ 3pm  

 

Prizegiving 
The 2018 Prizegiving will be held on Thursday 13th  
December in the Leigh Hall.  Note the new time of 
12.30 p.m. (a bit earlier this year due to the Hall 
being used later in the day).   
 

It would be appreciated if parents could please 
provide a plate of finger food for afternoon tea 
after prizegiving.    
 
2019 School Year 
The 2019 school year will start on Monday 4th 
February at 9am.   
 
 

 



  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Community Notices 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


